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For the public record:

I'm protesting the coercive mandate that all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be covered by
private health insurance with no co-pay to patients.

I believe I represent the 70% of all Americans who call theimselves Cristians, in opposing the
government forced free insurance coverage for birth control. Our constitution is based on Christian
principals.  You should reconsider your definition of religious employer and offer an authentic conscience
protection. The definition of "religious employer" does NOT only include churches, but must include
businesses and organizations that have conscience objections.

You should protect the conscience rights of insurers, providers and people like me who object to being
forced by the federal government to offer or subsidize contraceptives and sterilization services, especially
when some of these drugs can take the life of unborn children. Offer instead free abstinence programs!

Sincerely,
Robert Barton
Manteca, CA  95337
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